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Notice No.: STUDENT WEEK/23/05 Date: 02/01/2023
NOTICE

All the students of Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College are hereby notified that a Quiz

Competition will be held on 06.01.2023 (Friday) as a part of the Student Week, 2023 in

accordance to the Memo No: 238-SSE/2022 Higher Education Department, Government of
West Bengal.

Interested students with their departmental team of 3 students are requested to enroll their names
by 05.01.2023 to

¢ Smt. Godhuli Goswami, Assistant Professor, Dept. of English
e Dr. Sootrisa Basak, Assistant Professor, Dept. of Political Science

Sd/

Principal
Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College



